
From: Sharon Fennell <SharonFennell@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2011 1:05:50 PM
Subject:

Katherine, thank you so much for your kindness and your willingness to always help everyone. I thank you for getting the programs 
signed for these little guys, they were thrilled. One is a child that I have worked with for almost 7months who has been in and out of 
the system. He is doing so wonderful and is making A's and just has made a remarkable recovery. So, with all that said, you really
made his day, thank you so much.

If I can ever help you please call me. Sharon Fennell
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